CAMP
Jr. Camp Jul. 28 - Aug. 03

Beruselfe Les Sr. Camp Aug. 4 - Aug. 10

SHOW YOUR SUPPORT FOR CAMP AGAPE
BUY A T-SHIRT OR HOODIE

T-SHIRTS ARE PURPLE WITH A WHITE LOGO
HOODIES ARE PURPLE WITH A WHITE LOGO

ADULT T-SHIRT COST IS $14 (SIZE SM-5XL)
YOUTH T-SHIRTCOST IS $12 (SIZE XS-XL)
ADULT HOODIE COST IS $45 (SIZE SM-4XL)

YOUTH HOODIE-FULL ZIPPER COST IS $40
(SIZEXS-XL)

Please see Heather Bennett or Bev McArthur for details.

Order forms are on the table in the back of the auditorium.

NEWSLETTER Schedule of Services 2 Sut .
July 21, 2019 Sunday AM Bible Study %4SAM p?:j:lol}cwlsrg; Slgli::;ng.

Sunday AM Worship
No Sunday PM Service
Ladies’ Bible Study will resume in Sept.

Mark Dailey, evangelist
(716) 754-2752

minister@]lasallechurchofchrist.org Wednesday PM Bible Study ~ 7:00 PM

11:00 AM
00 1121 N. Military Rd.

Niagara Falls, NY 14304
(716) 283-1214

lasallechurchofchrist.org

We welcome all who are here today.

If you are a visitor we are honored to have you with us.

Please fill out a Visitor Card (on the back of the pew in front
of you) so we may have a record of your visit. Later in the
service we will pass around a collection plate. As a visitor
you are obviously not expected to give but we would like for
you to place the Visitor Card in the collection plate. Thanks.

There is a nursery at the rear of the auditorium up the stairs for infant care.

Please keep cell phones and other noise making devices silent during Bible study and worship.

Lord willing, the children leave for Jr. Camp next Sunday.

Let’s pray for a fun and safe week.

Potter Childen’s Home & Family Ministries

2350 Nashville Rd.
ﬂ Bowling Green, KY 42101
270843-3038

pOtlel' potterministries.org

We offer a free Bible Correspondence Course
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Speaker: Phil Sanders ~ www.searchtv.org

Spectrum Cable  Dish Network Direct TV
Check local listing.




Condolences

Mark Schaefer passed away unexpectedly on July 11. Please see the posted obituary.
He was Edna Mueller’s nephew and a co-worker at Walmart with Rodney Jones.

Prayer S Inour prayers, let’s praise God, recognize His greatness, and thank Him for His blessings.

Mildred Lynum Word was received July 12" that she was back in the hospital.

The Sumners It was good to see the two of them with us last Sunday. Let’s pray for their good health.
Michael Rice Let’s keep him in our prayers as he seeks employment.

Sonny Stine had a hemorrhage July 9th and it was cauterized the next day and he was doing OK.

Diane Mellott is scheduled for gall bladder surgery July 29™.

Laval Baptiste (age 80, Louella Hopkin’s brother) has a growth on his thyroid and they plan to do a biopsy Tues.
Miranda, Louella Hopkin’s granddaughter, was in a car that was rear-ended July 13"

Gloria Zachery from the Amherst congregation has been dealing with jaw and back pain.

Red Crow Word was received July 6 that he fell while fishing and was taken to Buffalo General for observation.
It was mentioned last Sunday that he has been released from the hospital and was back home.

Anthony & Anna Ullrich Both are very ill with congestive heart failure.
Former member here, Cyndi Lewis (now in Texas) and her children take care of them daily.

Let’s pray as we continue our preacher search process.
Let’s pray for the congregation in Fenwick, ONT as they do the same.

Also

Let’s pray for our members that have ongoing health and other issues.

Let’s pray for family, friends, and loved ones of our members who are having health and other issues.
Let’s not only remember those that are physically sick but those that are spiritually sick as well.

Let’s remember to pray for our shut-ins and to call and send cards.

Let’s pray for those dealing with family situations as well as work situations.

Let’s pray for those dealing with weather related disasters.

Let’s pray for those of our number who are looking for employment.

Let’s pray for those that are traveling. May they have a safe journey.

Let’s pray for God’s people that are doing mission work all over the world.

Let’s pray for those taking Bible correspondence courses at the present time.
(Scott Forney, Robert Horrace, Anna Brink)

Let’s pray for people the world over that we may all learn to get along with each other.

Upcoming Events (Lord willing)

Jul. 21 The Men’s Business Meeting originally scheduled for today has been postponed to next Sunday.
Jul. 27 Ladies Devotional & Picnic at the Carter’s 5 PM  (Please see next page.)
July 28 Men’s Business Meeting.

Jul. 28-Aug. 03 Jr. Camp Agape

Jul. 29-Aug. 02 Amherst church of Christ V.B.S. 6-8 PM

Aug. 04-Aug. 10 Sr. Camp Agape

Aug. 04 Potluck Groups 1, 2, & 3 to setup and cleanup and to make sure the building is secure.

Classes and Sermon * Serving Today
Sun. AM Adult Bible Study  Hebrews Chapter 13

Announcements Bruce Brink

Song Leader Rodney Jones

Sermon Topic Today: A Journey To Spiritual Adulthood:

Adrift At Sea Direct Communion Mark Dailey
Scripture Reading: Matthew 5:1-9 Serve Bruce Brink
No Sun. PM Service Serve Doug Flanagan
Serve Zach Hanson
T Ladies’ Bible Study - will i t. .
uesday Ladies’ Bible Study - will resume in Sep Clean Trays Diane Mellot

Wed. PM Bible Study 1* Kings

Securing the building.

It’s important to make sure the building is secure when we leave. We of course want to lock the doors but that in
itself doesn’t secure the door if it doesn’t shut all the way. Please make sure the locks are locked and the doors are
shut completely and then pull on it make sure it is secure, especially the door at the back of the building at the top
of the stairs where the elevator is. It doesn’t always close all the way. We need everyone’s help in this matter.

Cards

Please see the card from Sharron Gantt that was read last Sunday and is now posted on the Message Board.

Update Your Directory

The Directory that needs updating is dated Jan. 20, 2019

The latest change is Frank Marsden’s new address.
Please see posting on the message board.

Ladies Saturday July27 5PM

Ladies Devotional & Picnic at the Carter’s.
Please bring a lawn chair for yourself.

In case of possible bad weather it will be held at the
church building. Lawn chair no longer required.

Please let Sherry know TODAY if you plan to attend.




